

Hyundai Automotive South Africa (Pty) Ltd Cnr Norman Road and Lucas Lane, Bedfordview, 2007

**Dear Valued Customers** 

Our President has called on us to all play our part in flattening the curve of the spread of the virus that has brought fear and anxiety to all the corners of the world. As a result, all of our dealerships will be closed to observe the 21 days of lockdown as announced by the President.

If during that time customers would like to obtain information or learn more about our various models, we have put in place teams who will be working remotely to provide all information required, give quotes online, help with online application processes with the banks, all of that done remotely in keeping with the spirit of the lockdown.

If you would require assistance with any of the above, please visit our website <a href="www.hyundai.co.za">www.hyundai.co.za</a> leave your details online and our enthusiastic team will make contact with you to assist accordingly. Wishing you and your families great resilience and safety in this difficult period facing us.

Sincerely,

Niall Lynch